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Subject: Workshop in Damascus 

From: "Matthijs van der Wel" <wel@fox-it.com> 

Date: 18-4-2007 9:35 

To: < @agt-technology.com> 

CC: "Chbib, Aghiath [AGT]" <agchbib@agt-technology.com>, "Chbib, Anas [AGT]" <AChbib@agt-

technology.com> 

 

Hi, 

 

Please note that on 20 May I will not join the lunch in Damascus, I have a lunch appointment with the 

Dutch embassy. Can you please make sure that my presentation is planned early in the morning or at 

the end of the day? 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Matthijs van der Wel MBA CISSP CISA RON 
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